Town of County Line

Minutes of Special called meeting of October 6, 2010
Meeting was called to order at 7:32PM by Mayor Calvert.

Roll was called with Mayor J. L. Calvert present. Councils Michael Calvert, Dennis Finch and Herman
Mulvehill present. Councils Pam Sitton and Ralph Calvert were absent. A Quorum being present,
meeting proceeded.

Mayor Calvert stated this meeting was to discuss the possible hiring of attorneys Fuller and Copeland to
represent the Town in possibly blocking of the harmful Constitutional Amendment No.2 that would be
on the November ballot. Mayor advised that the lawyer thinks we have a good case. Because the
amendment affects more than one municipality, it should have run statewide. The Mayor advised that
they reduced their fee from $ 10,000.00 to $7,500.00, with 5000.00 down. Council Mulvehill suggested
if $7500.00 would get the job done, the the Town should do it. Mayor advised that the attorneys
advised that we should move quickly as time was short, and file in Montgomery to save costs , and this
suit will be aimed at the committee that reviews these amendments. Discussion followed. Mayor
advised he will try to contact Warrior on this matter also. The Attorney S. Copeland advised they do not
take cases they don’t think they can win. This firm was recommended by the League Lawyer.

Council Dennis Finch moved to hire the Attorneys of Fuller and Copeland to represent the Town in this
matter for $7,500.00. Council Herman Mulvehill seconded. Motion carried unanimously. Council
advised Clerk to send a $5000.00 retainer check check the following day as instructed by Mayor.

Motion to adjourn by Council Finch, Motion Carried

William Ivey
Town Clerk, Reporting




